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Mercer Corridor Project 
Mercer West Construction 

February, 2014 

Pedestrian improvement work 
along the south side of Mercer 
St. this winter 
 
This winter, crews are making improvements to 
utilities, sidewalks, curbs and ADA ramps along 
the south side of Mercer St. as part of the 
Mercer Corridor Project. 

Anticipated conditions (through March 2): 

• The sidewalk on the south side of Mercer St. will be partially closed between 3rd Ave. N and 4th Ave. N. 
• Access to McCaw Hall will be open via the north side of Mercer St. and via the crosswalk at 3rd or 4th 

avenues or from the Mercer Garage via the overhead walkway on level C.  For your safety, please follow 
detour routes and cross the roadway at designated crossings. 

• Pedestrian routes will be detoured and advanced signage will be posted. 
• Passenger drop-off and loading near McCaw Hall on the south side of Mercer St. will be permitted to the 

west of 3rd Ave. N. 
• Local access to businesses, venues and adjacent properties will be maintained at all times. 
• Work hours will be approximately 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Mercer Corridor Information, mercerinfo@seattle.gov, 206-419-5818 
Learn more at: www.seattle.gov/Transportation/mercercorridor.htm 

 

The sidewalk along the south side of Mercer St. between 3rd Ave. N and 4th Ave. N is currently closed for sidewalk 
removals and conduit installation. Updated detour information will become available as work conditions change. 
 
 
 

Curb and pedestrian improvements between 3rd Ave. N and 4th Ave. N 
 


